
February 29, 1992 

CI Ea LAM UrliZED 

 

Dear Members and Friends of Great Lakes United: 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Great Lakes United, it is my pleasure to invite 
you to attend our Tenth Annual Meeting on May 1-3, 1992 at the Sheraton Inn-
Fashion Square, in Saginaw Michigan. 

This years's meeting will be the Tenth Anniversary of Great Lakes United. We have a 
special program to celebrate this important milestone. We have invited a 
distinguished panel of persons in media, government, law, labour, environmental 
activism, and science to reflect on the changes that have taken place in the Great 
Lakes basin since GLU was formed in 1982. The panelists will challenge us all to look 
ahead at the issues we face in the 1990's. In addition to presentations, we will have a 
special evening banquet that will highlight some of the accomplishments and important 
personalities in the development of Great Lakes United. 

In this package you will find a preliminary program for the meeting. You will also find 
information about another of the special features of this year's meeting - a Tenth Year 
anniversary publication. We are encouraging all our members and friends to use this 
publication as a way of expressing your support for Great Lakes United. 

I extend a personal invitation to you to attend this tenth year celebration of the 
formation of Great Lakes United. We want to bring you up to date on our past year's 
activities and plan with you the launching of new programs and actions for the coming 
year. 

Please come and share this celebration of the success of citizens from throughout the 
Great Lakes basin working to conserve and protect the Great Lakes - St. Lawrence 
River Ecosystem. I look forward to seeing you at our Tenth Anniversary celebrations. 

Sincerely 

John Jackson 
President 
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